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Dear Committee Members, 

With all due respect, I am adamantly opposed to having my healthcare choices taken 

away from me. SB 704 looks to be one of the first steps to that agenda. Anyone who 

claims all Oregonians are for state run healthcare systems is dead wrong. This is a 

horrible bill. It's incredibly expensive and does nothing to help Oregonians. It does, 

however, seem to increase the power of the bureaucracy. We do not need the 

Oregon government, which is destroying our state, to have new and enhanced 

powers. We taxpayers cannot afford this added expense for more bureaucracy and 

no real individualized healthcare choices. One size never fits all. I don't want the 

government to run my healthcare. Please vote NO on Senate Bill 704. 


